
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN. Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET 
SACRAMENTO. CA 95814

October 22, 1986

Letter No.: 86- 59TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers

SUBJECT: REESE V. KIZER NOTICE
Reference: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 86-47

This is to advise you that the Reese v. Kizer Notice regarding 
retroactive benefits subject to the appeal are being mailed by 
the Department on October 27,1986. I regret the lack of advance 
notification, however we were only recently advised that the 
appeal was filed on September 12, 1986. We have just 45 days 
from that date in which to mail the notices.
Please ensure that your procedure for recording and maintaining 
address changes is in place and that all staff are aware of the 
procedure. Remember there will be random monitoring throughout 
the appeal.
If you have any questions please contact Ruthell Ussery at (916) 
322-6238, ATSS 492-6238.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants

Expiration Date: December 31, 1986


